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(617) 521-2038 
patricia.elam@simmons.edu 
 
Dr. Laura Saunders 
SLIS 
 
Dear Dr. Saunders, 
 
Thank you for your participation in the Center for Excellence in Teaching’s Focus on Teaching Seminar 
today. The topic was “Promoting Active Learning and Engagement through Classroom Assessment 
Techniques (CATs)”.  Dr. Kathryn Linder, Director of the Center for Teaching and Scholarly Excellence at 
Suffolk University, gave a presentation with examples of CATs and ideas for how to implement them in 
classrooms of various disciplines. 
  
The CET’s Focus on Teaching Seminars are offered a few times during the school year, usually as an 
exchange between the CET staff members and staff from other local Teaching and Learning centers.   
The sessions ordinarily involve an area of expertise of the staff member that is also a topic of interest to 
each college community. These events are open to and attended by full and part-time faculty and staff 
as well as outside participants.  
  
Your attendance today demonstrates a dedication, openness, and willingness to explore your own 
methods of teaching.  We hope that the ideas and techniques presented in this event will help you in 
your efforts to improve overall teaching and learning at Simmons College. 

 

 

Thank you again for your participation, 
 
 
Tricia Elam Walker 


